gocf has blessed us with another year and we are rﬁankfuf for His
accomyﬁsﬁmenrs tﬁmugﬁ this ministry. We did not yfcmt KFCT in a new country this
year Bur, we were able to hire a director _ﬁ:rr the Island qf ‘Négros in the ’Pﬁz’ﬁ}yines.
Riza ‘May S umayop has been worﬁing since November 1 and is d'oing a tremendous joE.
‘We are gmtqﬁzf to Bruce 'Wundérﬁzy for conrriﬁuting her ﬁrst year’s safar_y.

We praise God for you and your fairﬁﬁxf support rﬁrougﬁ prayers and your
ﬁnances. Without you, this ministry would not exist and that fiumbles us to see how
God continues to work through His people. Each month we marvel at God’s provision
and befieve what Paul wrote to the churches at Ephesus, “Now to him who {s able
to do immeasurably more than all we ask or imagine, according to his
power that {s at work within us.” nyﬁesians 2:20

The New Year holds excitement as 7 will be tmvefing to The ?ﬁiﬁ_’pyines, India
and Sri Lanka. 1 leave January 14 and will return February 24. The time will be
spent teacﬁing, yreacﬁ'ing, training and com{ucring the KFC1 ministry. 1 will be
meeting with Christo and his wife for the first time in Sri Lanka. 7 am afso looking

' fmvard’ to toucﬁing base with our India minish'y and seeing ﬁrsr hand the progress
that is being made there.

On 5eﬁag of Kids for Christ, International, we wish you a very Merry

Christmas and the best for the New Year.
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